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December 2015 
Please Note: 

Interim reports will now be issued a week later. Reports will be in Mail Bags or posted out on Thursday 

17th December 2015. 

Technology Through Time 

Pupils and staff are loving the Tech through Time 

IDL (interdisciplinary learning...topic!). 

The school is filling up with tech from bygone decades. Stop 

by and have a look or get up the loft and drag out your old 

tech—we would be excited to see it. 

Costumes for the Show 

There is a note about costumes in the 

Mail Bags (03/12/15). 

Old pyjama bottoms are the item most 

wanted. Please check your list and send 

costume items into school in a poly bag 

with your child’s name on it. 

Can you help with sewing? 

We need some help to sew waistcoats 

and harem pants.  

If you can roll a turban please get in 

touch!! 

Mornings would be best. Please get in 

touch if you have some time to help. 

Can’t sew? Volunteer a relative!! 

Who will win  Elf or The Grinch? 

Join us for the Parent Council Christmas Movie Night       

tonight and see who has taken victory in the battle of the  

Christmas Movies! 

School Handbook 

We are currently updating the school handbook for next session. If 
you have read the handbook and think that information is missing 
or inaccurate can you get in touch. It is a document to inform 
parents about the working of the school and we would like it to 
be as useful as possible! 

A copy of the Handbook can be found on the blog! 

Jumpers and Jackets 

All pupils should now be layering up. 

We have a few senior pupils who think 

it is still Summer. 

Please ensure your child has a jumper/ 

fleece/cardigan to put on. 

Snow! 

Pupils are hoping that we may soon get snow.  

Pupils are outside on snow days and are allowed 

to bring their sledges to school. 

Please note we also have school sledges and we are all very good 

at sharing! 

Warm and waterproof clothing will be needed! 

Willow Den 

Geoff Forrest will be in school on Friday, 4th 

December at 10AM to trim back the willow 

den. 

We need help - Dress warmly, cake provided! 

Please get in touch, Geoff is an excellent 

teacher and brings all the tools needed. 



Sponsored Read - 27th November 2015 

Total Money Raised Currently £342.  Fantastic!!!  

The money is being used to buy new books for the 

School Library.  

Math’s Homework Club  

The last  one this year will be Wednesday,  9th December 
2015, 3PM-3.30PM 

Thank you Mrs Carruthers and Ms Bell for your great work.   

We expect that the club will restart  on  Wednesday 27th 
January 2016, we will however confirm this nearer the time.. 

School Christmas Lunch 

20 parents/grandparents  have already returned the menu and will 

be joining us for Lunch.   

Are you coming?    

Why are we charging £4? 

The School and Mrs Sturgeon will be purchasing topside of beef 

and turkey crown to be the centre piece of your lunch.    

(DGFirst  provide turkey roll) 

Parents will also be invited to join staff for a cuppa and a mince pie 

after lunch. 

We hope you agree that this is a festive bargain - hope to see you 

on the 21st December 2015, at 12.15PM. 

Business Groups 

Our Thursday afternoon Business Groups have come to 

an end for this term so that the pupils may rehearse for 

the school show. 

A huge  

THANK YOU 

to all our helpers for their continuing support. 

Business Groups will restart in the new year and we are 

happy to have lots of helpers even if you can only make it 

once in a while!! 


